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Lot boundaries drawn on survey are
based on landgate plan only. Survey does not
include title search and as such may not show
easements or other interests not shown on plan.
Title should be checked to verify all lot details
and for any easements or other interests which
may affect building on the property.

Survey does not include verification of cadastral
boundaries. All features and levels shown are
based on orientation to existing pegs and fences 
only which may not be on correct cadastral alignment.
Any designs based or dependent on the location of
existing features should have those features'
location verified in relation to the true boundary.

Survey shows visible features only and will not
show locations of underground pipes or conduits
for internal or mains services. Verification of
the location of all internal and mains services
should be confirmed prior to finalisation of any
design work.

Cottage & Engineering surveys accept no
responsibility for any physical on site changes to
the parcel or portion of the parcel of land shown
on this survey including any adjoining neighbours
levels and features that have occurred after the
date on this survey. All Sewer details plotted
from information supplied by Water Corporation.
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